
1060134.EN PE 557.570 

Question for written answer E-007060/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Franck Proust (PPE) 

Subject: TTIP - Keeping the public better informed 

Following the emergence of numerous criticisms on the lack of transparency of the Transatlantic 
Trade and Investment Partnership (TTIP) negotiations and the increased sharing, on social media, of 
unreliable clips and articles, the Commission should respond more and inform European companies 
and citizens – in an entertaining but precise manner – of the concrete consequences of TTIP for them. 

Does the Commission intend to engage in communication and raising awareness in an effort to 
continue informing European citizens of the concrete consequences of TTIP in their daily lives and to 
respond to biased messages? 


